
 
 

Dear Rocky Mountain Pharmacy Patients, 

Please be aware that many insurance plans renew and deductibles 

restart in January, the beginning of each calendar year.   

We are required by your insurance provider to collect outstanding 

deductibles, until they are met, starting at the beginning of each 

calendar year - for most insurance plans.  

We will do our best to verify amounts with your insurance 

provider at the time of prescription fulfillment.  However, this 

process can require some lead time so we appreciate your 

patience as we strive to provide you with an accurate cost for your 

medication or supply order.   

Rocky Mountain Pharmacy does not provide payment or credit 

accounts thus payment for products/services is required at time of 

service.  

If you have questions about your financial responsibility for 

pharmacy supplies/services, we encourage you to reach out 

proactively to your insurance company where you will receive 

necessary information regarding deductibles and answers to other 

questions you may have. 

Thank you for your continued support of our pharmacy! 


